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Bobcat Families,

This message is to remind you that Celina ISD will be closed on Monday, January 17",
in observance of Martin Luther King Day. CISD will reopen on Tuesday, January 18",

Please know that we are monitoring the health of our campuses and our community. |
wish to personally thank our teachers and staff who have taken on the enormous
responsibility of serving our kids throughout this week’s spike in illnesses. All of our staff
members worked together this week to cover classes for colleagues and to fill in
wherever needed to ensure that learning would continue. Our custodial teams have also
been remarkable, and they are conducting a thorough cleaning at each campus so that
classrooms can be ready for school Tuesday. | know our families will continue to show
appreciation and support for the work of our entire CISD staff.

Please take the additional time this weekend to rest and recover, and thank you for
keeping your children home if they exhibit any symptoms of iliness. We’ll see you soon.

Tom



